

## Republic of the Philippines

## Department of Education region x division of cagayan de oro city

Division Advisory No. 22 s. 2021



## CONDUCT OF THE SCHOLARSHIP EXAMINATION

TO: SECONDARY SCHOOLS ADMINISTRATORS SENIOR HIGH SCHOOLS COORDINATORS This Division

- 1. Attached is a letter of invitation of Mr. Michael Tito P. Ubanan, PHINMA, Cagayan de Oro, inviting all Grade 10 and Grade 12 learners to an Online Scholarship Examination starting January 2021.
- 2. For information and guidance.

CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO
Schools Division Superintendent

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects: SHS Program-Scholarship Program



Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Avenue, Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City

Telephone: (08822) - 8550048

## Cagayan de Oro College



December 17, 2020

AGAYAN DE ORO CIT

DR. CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO, CESO V School Division Superintendent Department of Education - CDO Fr. William F. Masterson Ave., Cagayan de Oro City



Dear Dr. Limbaco.

PHINMA Cagayan de Oro College, with its mission to make the lives of our students and their families better through education, would like to offer educational opportunities to your aspirational Grade 10 and Grade 12 students through our scholarship programs when they move up to senior high and college respectively SY2122. The said scholarships are free of charge, which we can conduct online or onsite, to be included in the module distribution of your respective schools to secure the safety of your students.

With this, we would like to ask for permission from your office to allow us to conduct the above mentioned starting in January 2021.

We are hoping for your positive response to this request. For questions and clarifications, you may reach us through Ms. Angela Labajo at 0906-795-1430.

Thank you and more power!

Michael Tito P. Ubanan

Sincerel

PHINMA Cagayan de Oro College

Max Suniel St., Carmen, Cagayan de Oro City, Misamis Oriental, Philippines 9000 www.coc.phinma.edu.ph +63 88 858 5867 | 0917 376 5105